JAIME FRANCIS TESTIMONY

This is a well deserving accolades for Mr.Boyd Todman"Boyzie". He's a very good man, an individual Who is totally dedicated to the youths of these Virgin Islands. I was once a rival before I came a vice president of zero tolerance organization, we played on different teams against each other but was always friends. This organization is based on a no nonsense no violent behavior and is a very positive place for all Virgin Islands young men and women. Boyzie I take this time to personally thank you for allowing me to be part of Zero tolerance and for sticking with this group for so many years. I also want to thank the sponsor or Sponsors of this bill for recognizing the accomplishment of this great individual Boyzie. He's a very humble man, very quiet but he will text the heck out of you so you better respond. I know he has nothing but gratitude for being here today so B" congratulations and God bless you and God bless these Virgin Islands